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Do you have concerns about  

your child’s speech and language skills? 

Children and  

Young People’s  

Speech & Language 

Therapy Advice  

Line 

The Speech and Language Therapy pages on our 

website www.hct.nhs.uk have lots of useful  

information and advice. 

However, if you still have concerns why not call our 

Speech and Language Therapy Advice Line and leave us a 

message. 

You will be contacted by one of our Speech and Language 

Therapists. 

The Advice Line is open to parents/carers or  

professionals who have a query or who want to 

discuss a potential referral. 

*If your child is already known to our service  

please contact 01992 823193 


